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End of Term Dates 

We are rapidly approaching the end of what has unfortunately been another disrupted year. We have now 

had the children back in school for nearly a term and a half and we have started to see some excellent pro-

gress in lessons. All children seem to be fully back into school life and fully engaged in their learning.  

Below are some important dates for the end of term: 

Friday 9th July—Reports sent home 

Monday 12th July—Friday 16th July—Opportunity to discuss school report with class teachers 

Wednesday 21st July—Leavers Assembly, Year 6 children only, 1.30pm on the front lawn 

Thursday 22nd July—Leavers BBQ, Year 6 only 

Friday 23rd July—Last day of term (children leave school at 1.00pm) 

Monday 6th September—First day of Autumn Term 2021 

New Classes 

Children and parents/carers will be informed of their class team for next year on Friday 9th July. The children 

will be told during the school day and there will be a letter home to parents and carers in with the school re-

port. 

Short Breaks and Services Available 

Hounslow offers many ser-

vices to families and children 

with disabilities. There is in-

formation here and on the 

next two pages covering the 

Hounslow Local Offer and 

short breaks for children. 

SEND IASS offers advice for 

families of children with 

SEND. 

The full booklet with a range 

of short and longer breaks 

can be accessed by clicking 

here. 
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